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Landscape Park Newsletter April 2020 

Welcome to our first newsletter from Landscape Park for 2020. 

We would like to thank all our families and friends for your 

support this year. We miss seeing you all but we want to show 

you what we are getting up to in the unit.  

We really look forward to sharing time together in our home 

with you all in the near future! John, Mark, Paul, Elizabeth and 

Alice all got involved in making this newsletter. They all chose 

what pictures they wanted to put in. Hope you enjoy! 

 
 

In the Garden... 
 
 
 
We have been really enjoying 
the good weather in our lovely 
garden.  
 
We decided to clear up our 
garden and plant some new 
flowers, plants and 
vegetables. 
 
Here is Paul doing a great job 
of cleaning up the weeds and 
dead leaves and putting down 
new compost.  
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We have been working hard to 
look after our new flowers and 
plants. Here is Paul, John, 
Elizabeth and Mark hard at 
work. 
 
 
 
Every few days we check our 
plants and water them. 
 
 
 
Mark planted some tomato 
seeds and now calls himself 
the ‘Tomato Man’ !  
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We have been enjoying the 
sunshine and have been doing 
loads of fun activities outside. 
 
 
 
We have been playing games 
of bowling which have been a 
great laugh. 
 
 
 
Here is Paul, Elizabeth, Mark 
and John all playing bowling 
together. 
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We have also been doing lots of 
art and crafts. We made Mothers 
Day and Easter cards. We then 
posted them to our families.  
 
 
We hope you all liked your cards 
we made. Let us know if you want 
more cards or artwork posted to 
you. 
 
 

Here is Paul, Elizabeth, Mark and 
John all doing arts and crafts 
together. 
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In our Home… 
 

 

 

We have been very busy in the 
kitchen in Landscape Park.We 
have been practicing our baking 
skills.  
 
 
 
 
 
Paul has proved to be a natural 
baker. He has really enjoyed 
following the recipe and watching 
the cakes cook in the oven! 

 

 

 

We have made apple crumble, 
lemon drizzle cake and cupcakes 
so far. They were all delicious!  
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Mark, John and Elizabeth have all 
been fantasic during our baking 
activities. They have loved doing 
their individual tasks and seeing 
the end result.  

 

 

 

 

And of course they have all 
enjoyed eating the cakes they 
have made! 
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We have also just enjoyed our 
time at home and relaxed. 
 
 
 
Here is Elizabeth enjoying a nice 
relaxing foot spa. Elizabeth also 
had her nails painted. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have played some games 
together our favourite is Jenga! 
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We also had a ‘Movie Night’ in 
Landscape. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John was the ‘Ticket Man’ he 
collected all the movie tickets. We 
all sat down and watched a movie 
together.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is Alice joining her peers for 
the movie night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Here is Mark, Paul and Elizabeth 
watching their movie! 
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Landscape Park has their very 
own barber shop thanks to Ciara! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The lads are all very happy with 
their hair cuts! 

 
 

 Out in the Community… 
 
 
We have also been out and about 
in our local community. We have 
been going for lots of walks and 
drives. 
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Here are some lovely pictures of 
John, Paul and Elizabeth out for 
walks and enjoying a Picnic! 
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Alice has been going for lots of 
drives and has visited Turas 
regularly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Alice likes going for walks in  
the garden. Her favourite thing to 
do is play with the big bouncy ball 
in the hall. She loves it! 
 

 

 

We’re so lucky to have so many 
ways to communicate with our 
friends and family.  
 
 
Here is Alice having a zoom call 
with her Dad. 
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Mark, Paul and Elizabeth all 
visited Ailesbury to relax for the 
day. 
 
 
 
 
 
They enjoyed a lovely lunch in the 
sun and a fancy dinner! 

 

 

 

 
To our family and friends, We miss you all a lot and are always 
thinking of you! Thanks for reading our Newsletter! Stay safe 

from all in Landscape Park. 
 


